

...because Life is for Service

December 15, 2023

Berean Baptist Church 517 Glensford Dr Fayetteville, NC 28314-2398

Dear Friends.

Thank you for your gracious gift. In this season of giving, your support is a reminder of the ultimate gift ever given – the Lord Jesus Christ as our Savior.

As we conclude our fall semester, my heart is full of thanks to the Lord. We have seen great evidence of God's work in the lives of our students. What a joy to watch them grow as they prepare to serve the Lord! We have also seen exciting work in our prison Bible college ministries. Lord willing, we will be graduating another group of nine students at the end of this year from our Mount Olive Bible College. Pray for these precious lives.

During these coming weeks we will be working with students who are planning to join our campus for our second semester. The BIG Scholarship continues to be a great provision as it covers their entire tuition. Pray for effective connections with prospective students.

Pause to thank the Lord for His coming to earth to provide our salvation. This is the time of year that often opens doors to witness. Let's be passionate witnesses for the Lord.

Thanks again for your partnership. Please always pray the Lord of Harvest to send forth servants . . . because Life is for Service.

His Slave,

A

Daniel L. Anderson, Th.D.

President

Psalm 84:11, 12

You so much

Blessyp